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Sara Wilson - MADELEINE BLACKWELL - OBJECTION TO MOOLARBEN COAL IN
THE AREA KNOWN AS THE DRIP

From: Madeleine Blackwell <madoblack@gmail.com>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 2/24/2012 4:22 PM

Subject: MADELEINE BLACKWELL - OBJECTION TO MOOLARBEN COAL IN THE
AREA KNOWN AS THE DRIP

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to ensure that the area known as THE DRIP be protected from the impact of mining at
the Moolarben stage 3 complex.

This area, as well as the Corner Gorges are of great environmental significance. It only takes a walk
down there for you to realize how special this area is and it should be preserved and protected for
generations to come. The groundwater system needs to be protected in order for this to happen, as
without the water in the area, THE DRIP would not be what it is today. Any threat to this area
should be impossible, out of consideration, as if we don't save our natural environment we stand to
lose more than we can imagine. The wildlife, the water, and the very character of this nation will be
destroyed if mining interest are priorised over the places of great natural beauty and cultural
relevance. The public must be able to continue having access to this area.

Yours sincerely, Madeleine Blackwell

36 Bushy Parade
Bronte 2024 NSW
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